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Orange Class 

We have had a good start to the new school year in Orange Class. We said hello to three new pupils to 

the school and we welcomed a lot of pupils from primary to KS3. The first week we took time to get 

to know each other. 

We have started with our phonic program Little Wandle. We have a phonics session each day in small 

groups. The reading sessions link in with the phonics and we have already sent home the first reading 

books. Thank you very much to all parents who read with their child at home as this really makes a 

difference. 

In Maths we started with place value. We counted to 20, 100 or some people even to 1000, some days 

we counted in steps of 2, 5 and 10. Later we learnt about partitioning numbers and we did this in a 

variety of ways. 

In Science we are learning about electricity. At the start of this topic we identified several 

electrical appliances. We looked at the dangers of electricity and we have built electrical circuits. 

On Monday afternoon we have our PE sessions. We have done a variety of games with balls as we are 

learning about invasion games. It is very lucky that we also have a yoga slot on Friday mornings this 

half term. This is a lot of fun and very relaxing! 

 

 

 


